Service of Commandant of Hong Kong
Auxiliary Police Force extended

The Government today (December 27) announced the approval of the
extension of the service of Mr Yang Joe-tsi, as the Commandant of the Hong
Kong Auxiliary Police Force (HKAPF) for two years up to January 6, 2022.

Mr Yang first joined the HKAPF in April 1989 and was appointed as the
Commandant in April 2016.

Mr Yang has led the HKAPF with excellence. He is deeply committed to the
HKAPF and has been providing stable leadership for the HKAPF to cope with the
increasingly diverse responsibilities.
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